
You may turn this questionnaire in at the end of the meeting, or fold, tape, and mail at your convenience. 
You may also email your responses to bruce@townscapeinc.com.

What are your issues and concerns regarding water  and watershed management as it applies 
to the Primary Urban Center and Oʻahu in general?

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

For more information about the Primary Urban Center Watershed Management Plan, please visit:
http://www.boardofwatersupply.com/water-resources/watershed-management-plan/primary-urban-center-plan

WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN
PRIMARY URBAN CENTER

What water resource projects, programs , or other initiatives should we know about as we develop 
the Primary Urban Center Watershed Management Plan? Who is leading these initiatives? (Please 
provide contact information if possible). 
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